
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

This term we will be learning about traditional 

tales and what they consist of. The stories that 

we will be reading are: 

o Hansel and Gretel  

o The gingerbread man 

o Goldilocks and the three bears 

o Little Red Riding Hood 

o The Three little pigs 

o Jack and the beanstalk 

 

WOW day… 

 

On the 8th February, we will be holding a wow day 

within Foundation Stage. The children will be 

invited to dress up as builders or any character 

from the ‘three little pigs story’ and take part in a 

range of exciting activities relating to the story. 

 

Maths: 

In maths this term, we will be concentrating on 

developing our knowledge of Shape, space and 

measure. Within this topic we will be exploring 

2D and 3D Shapes, length, weight, height, 

capacity, and distance. 

  

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 

The children will be learning and 

understanding ‘Stranger danger’ and how to 

keep themselves safe. They will also be 

deepening their understanding of emotions and 

feelings and discussing when they have 

experienced them.  

Creative: 

This term we will be experimenting with colour, 

design and texture to create pictures and 

models related to our traditional stories. We 

will be developing our imagination, through role-

play and drama with Mrs Morgan.  

Physical Development: 

Fine motor: We will be supporting the children 

in correcting their letter formation and 

ensuring their pencil grip is correct. 

Gross Motor: The children will be learning 

about controlling large movements including 

skipping, hopping and jumping.  

  

Reception - Spring Term 1 

Our curriculum… 

Remember: 

Please continue to practise number recognition to 20, counting forwards and backwards and number formation to 10. 

Please continue to read daily with your child and encourage them to break down unfamiliar words. 

 


